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Regulatory Branch 
4735 East Marginal Way South, Bldg 1202   Public Notice Date:  May 2, 2025 
Seattle, Washington  98134-2388   Erratum Date:  May 7, 2025 
Telephone (360) 399-8034   Reference:  NWS-2024-185 
ATTN:  Lydia Baldwin, Project Manager   Name:  Lummi Indian Business Council 
Public Works 
 
 
 
ERRATUM:  This erratum corrects a statement regarding Section 401 off the Clean Water Act on a Corps 
Public Notice dated May 2, 2025. The notice stated, “The Washington Department of Ecology has or will 
evaluate the proposed project in accordance with Section 401 of the Clean Water Act and for consistency 
with the Coastal Zone Management Act.” 
 
The corrected information is as follows: 
 
The Lummi Nation has or will evaluate the proposed project in accordance with Section 401 of the Clean 
Water Act. The Washington Department of Ecology may evaluate the proposed project for consistency with 
the Coastal Zone Management Act. 
 
All other information shown on Public Notice NWS-2024-185 remains unchanged. 


